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We are the Junior Road Safety Officers at Eastlands Primary 

School.  We have created Kids In the Community (KIC) club 

with Mrs Edwards & the Rotary Breakfast Club.   

 

Dear parents,  

 

On Wednesday 3rd March many of our parents were parked 

safely.  Thank you very much.  We. saw driveways were left 

clear.  This is thoughtful behaviour towards our neighbours.  

 

Three parents parked unsafely on corners.  This is not safe be-

cause drivers and pedestrians cannot see around the car.  

 

THINK before you PARK! 

May 2017  

 

Junior Road Safety Officers at EPS are: 

 

Ariyan Year 5,    Emily Year 5,  Kelilah Year 5,   Tyler Year 5,       

Mia Year 5,    Evie Year 5,  Hannah Year 5    


